FEDERAL SECURITY AGENCY NATIONAL YOUTH ADMINISTRATION FOR KANSAS

NEW ENGLAND BUILDING, TOPEKA, KANSAS May 12, 1941

Dr. Forrest C. Allen University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Doc:

Received your autographed book for the boys and want to express our thanks to you at this time. The text was greatly appreciated, and has been put into use since it arrived. As a matter of fact there is a waiting list of seven boys at the present.

One youth checked out the book and read about the fundamentals of dribbling, then checked out a basketball yesterday (Sunday) and proceeded to follow instructions from the book.

Several have asked me about the out come of "Caseys Revenge". I read it myself but have told them to get the book and read the epic themselves.

In closing I personally want to thank you for your visit and speech in addition to the autographed book. They enjoyed the speech and want you to return again. From all indication the book is going to be very popular.

Yours very truly.

J. Fred Harris, Supervisor

JFH/hc